


 Time, Talent & Treasure 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We ask 
them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of weekly 
envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of the 
parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates will be 
set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Call for appointment - x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Twenty Seventh Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

First Reading.................................Is 5:1-7 

Second Reading...........................Phil 4:6-9 

Gospel…………..……...…..Mt 21:33-43 

  

 

Masses for the Week 
 

Monday - October 2nd
 

Jacklyn Grossetto 

Tuesday –October 3rd 

Lorraine Miller 
 

Wednesday - October 4th 

Jacklyn Grossetto 
 

Thursday - October 5th 

Richard Reid 
 

Friday - October 6th 

Ralph Thornlow 
 

Saturday - October 7th 

5pm 

All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 
 

Sunday - October 8th 

8 am 

Ambrus K. Amoakoh 

Joel Zabbara 

10 am 

Michael J. Dolan 

Lesley Penfield 

12 pm 

Thomas Karkota 

Caroline Aubree 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who are ill. We will list 
them for 4 weeks, and then remove them unless told otherwise. Please note-

due to privacy issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering from 
chronic illness, as well as  

Jim Rojas, Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn 
Vacchio, Margaret Jung, Joseph Dulovic, Joseph 
Laria, Terry Persina, Lauren Esposito, Sebastian 
Williams, Estelle Beauchamp, Alyssa Baisch, 
Jillian Brown, Virginia Butler, Robert J. Heege, 
Eric Cohen, Kathleen Weiss, Lorraine Vogel, 
Steven Vacchio, Laura Durant, Joseph De Aguiar, 
Sal Restivo, Robert Valletta, Joseph Kiely, Sharon 
& Ray Klyn, Warne Family, Michael C. Liotta, 
Anne Logan, Christine Mc Cusker, Dominic 
Percoco, Laura Positano, De Santis Family, 
Patricia Wowk, Natasha Roucoulet, John 
Roucoulet, John Reynolds, Scott Spencer, Marie 
& Tony Caruana, Veronica Sheridan Cox, 
Wendiann & Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer, John & Olivia Rose Altieri, 
Melanie Seibel, Christina Muller, Dina Rajotte, 
Ethel Naso, Valarie and Victor Aurigue, Diana 
Lyons, James DeVivo, Logan Baar, Fred 
Detweiler, Babies Aubrey & Grayson, Linda 
Pennisi, Jennifer Colon,Peter Rodrigues 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

 

September 23/24 
 

                                                      Stewardship                       Envelope  

Collected at Mass                  $6,412……………....150 
Mailed Envelopes                  $2176………………..32 
  

Total Collection $8,588   182 

Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Living Stewardship ~ 

As Catholics, we are called to put our faith in action. Put your-
self at the service of others. Perhaps you have an elderly friend 
or family member who could use your assistance with some-
thing or you know someone who is lonely who could enjoy 

some company—show your Christian love to all! .  

Parish Office  
Monday  Through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00pm  Friday 9am-1pm 

(631)732-3131 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

October 1, 2023 
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Today is Respect Life Sunday in Respect Life month. I invite all of our parishioners to pray for a greater respect for human life 
from conception until natural death. The violent act which takes more lives than any other in our country is abortion. Join the 
pro-life movement on Long Island and give witness to the beauty and dignity of every life – no matter how small, no matter 
how inarticulate. Join the chorus of voices being raised to defend the unborn today. 
 

We are several weeks away from a Day of Recollection which has been planned for Saturday, November 18th here at Saint 
Margaret. The Day is being held in conjunction with our observance of the Eucharistic Revival. Our preacher for the Day is 
Fr. Roger Landry, a designated preacher for the Eucharistic Revival. He is currently the Chaplain at Columbia University. 
2 

I ask you to please let me know if you will attend. I need to know now. And the reason for this is easy. I do not want to bring a 
priest here for a small group of five or ten people. I need at least 50 people to commit to a couple of hours on the Saturday 
before Thanksgiving Day. If I do not get 50 people who intend to participate, I will cancel the event. You need to let me know 
now. Thus far, a few parishioners have notified me and said they will be there. But we need many more people to commit and 
quickly too. 
 

Soon, we will have members of our 75th Anniversary Committee in the vestibule to accept reservations for our closing event 
of our parish anniversary on Sunday, November 19th. The closing event starts with a Mass at 11:00 AM (note the different 
time) and finishes with a luncheon at Majestic Gardens in Rocky Point. Signs are already up in the church, the pastoral center 
and the auditorium.  
 

We are currently putting our journal together to mark our anniversary. If you have not already contributed in the form of a 
journal ad or remembrance of one kind or another, there is precious little time to do so now. For weeks we have had the jour-
nal ad as an insert in our weekly bulletin. Please get your request in now just under the wire. 
 

We had our Evening of Recollection for Lectors and Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion on September 13th. 
There were 11 lectors and 22 extraordinary ministers who attended. Thank you for coming and praying with us before the 
Blessed Sacrament. 
 

I ask all of our parishioners to use the scheduled Holy Hours in our parish church as a means of deepening union with Christ. 
Please continue to watch the bulletin for the next time we gather around the Body of Christ so that we can grow in stature and 
become the Mystical Body of Christ to which we already belong  by virtue of our Baptism. 
 

Continuing our adherence to the Eucharistic Revival and our mission to form young Catholics in the Catholic faith, we are 
emphasizing our respect for the Real Presence of Our Lord by genuflecting to the tabernacle. I request that our parents who 
attend Twenty Minutes to see that their children are genuflecting in church. I ask that all adults who are physically able to 
make genuflections too. 
 

We continue to ring the bells during the Eucharistic Prayer or Canon of the Mass. We resumed this practice right after Labor 
Day as, again, another way to call our attention to Christ Who is always with us when we pray. Let us all be alert to delight in 
the Lord’s Presence in and through the Mass. Thank you to our lectors for helping us to be attentive to the Lord’s nearness to 
us in the blessedness of the Holy Eucharist. 

The Mass Book for 2024 which contains the announced Mass intentions for the year opens on Monday, October 23rd at 9:00 
AM in the pastoral center. I encourage all parishioners to remember deceased relatives and friends and share in the fruits of the 
Eucharistic Sacrifice in every Catholic church. Dates typical for these remembrances are birthdays and dates of death. There 
isn’t a better way to assist those whom we loved on earth to see them again in the heavenly kingdom by the gift of divine mer-
cy. 
 

Monday, October 9th is a holiday – Columbus Day. The pastoral center is closed on that day. It reopens on Tuesday the 10th at 
9:00 AM. 
 

Until the next time. 
 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor 
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Respect Life Sunday 

Sunday October 1st is Respect Life Sunday.  
As we celebrate Respect Life Sunday, we are 
reminded that the assaults on human dignity 
come in many forms.  The  Office of Human 
Life, Family and Bioethics is charged with 
deepening our already strong commitment to 
pro-life activities and parish education.  Please 
support this vital work through participation 
in the special Respect Life envelope collec-
tion.  Your prayers and assistance are greatly 
appreciated. 
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Wedding Banns 

Banns I: Alexa Grace DeMaria, St. Margaret of 
Scotland 

 &  

Vito Anthony Demola II, Good Shephard 

St. Margaret of Scotland’s  

75th Anniversary  
With our celebration of the parish’s 

75th Anniversary, we are publishing 

a journal. If you have any material 

(e.g. newspaper articles) in your possession related 

to the founding of St. Margaret and you would like 

to loan it to the parish, please see Karen Norris in 

the parish center during regular business hours. 

Mark your calendar ~ hold the date of  

Sunday, November 19th  between 1 and 5 pm  
 

for the principal celebration of the parish’s  

75th Anniversary. In the meantime, please continue 

to follow the bulletin on all things related to the  

anniversary of Saint Margaret of Scotland. 

                                        

Altar Server  

Training 
Altar server training will take place in the 

church on the following Tuesdays at 5:30PM: 

10/3/23. and 10/10/23.  

 

All Altar servers, please plan to  

attend. 

Blessing of the Animals 
October 4th at 5PM 

(animals must be leashed or in carrier) 

Meet by the Mary Shrine 

If you have not yet submitted a booster form for 

the 75th  Anniversary  Journal  

there is very little time left..  

Please come into the parish 

center or email it to  

knorris@saintmargaret.com 

For questions please call the 

parish center at (631)732-

3131. 

St. Margaret’s Bible Study 
Bible Study every Wednesday from 
10am to 11am in the parish center.  

Deacon Ed Hayes will be the facilitator.  
Please bring your Bible.   
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Parish Social Ministry 

 

Heart of the Island    
Council Knights  

of Columbus 

The Knights of Columbus is a membership or-
ganization founded by Fr. McGivney in 1882 
on the principles of Charity, Unity & Fraterni-
ty. The members of our local council serve in 
many ministries of the Church. Prospective 
members call Tom Piderit at 631-672-8711.  

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during office hours or 

bring to the box in the rear of the Church. 

We are in need of Cookies, Toothpaste, Shelf Stable Milk , Hearty  Soups (not 
condensed), Cereal, Shampoo andSpaghetti Sauce. 

A very special THANK YOU to all!  

2023/2024 Schedule 

20 Minutes with the Pastor/Director 

 

October 1st – Levels 1&2                                       November 5th – Levels 6 & 7 

October 8th – Level 8                                            November 12th – Levels 3, 4 & 5 

October 15th – Levels 6 & 7                                   November 26th – Levels 1 & 2                                  

October 22nd – Levels 3, 4, & 5 

October 29th – Levels 1 & 2 

 
December 3rd – Levels 6 & 7                                    January 7 – Levels 6 & 7 

December 10th – Levels 3, 4 & 5                             January 14th – Levels 3, 4, & 5 

December 17th – Levels 1 & 2                                January 21st – Levels 1 & 2 

                                                                            January 28th – Levels 6 & 7 

 
February 4th - Levels 3, 4 & 5                                 March 3rd – Levels 3, 4 & 5 

February 11th – Levels 1 & 2                                  March 10th – Levels 1 & 2 

February 25th – Levels 6 & 7                                  March 17th- Levels 6 & 7 

 
April 7th – Levels 3, 4 & 5                                      May 5th-Levels 1 & 2 

April 14th – Levels 1 & 2                                        May 12th-Levels 6 & 7 

April 21 – Levels 6 & 7                                          May 19th-Levels 3, 4 & 5 

April 28th - Levels 3, 4 & 5        

St. Margaret’s  
Spousal Bereavement 

Both individual and group bereavement coun-
seling services are available for those who are mourning 

the loss of their husband or wife. All confidential ses-
sions are held on a weekly basis and participants need 

not be St. Margaret’s parishioners. 

For more information please contact  
Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053 


